
Dear Families,  

  Happy Halloween! Monday October 31st  
   

Students can wear costumes to school!!  
(e.g., no cultural appropriation, no offensive and insensitive costumes,  

no weapons, no costume masks that might impede vision, no inappropriate images, etc.)   

  

 Students choosing to wear a costume should come to the school already wearing the 

costume and keep the costume on for the duration of the day.   

 Halloween Parade for grades K-5 will take place in the morning at 9:15, students will 

go class to class to gather students and then head outside to walk around the school 

grounds.  We ask that families wait outside where there will be an opportunity for 

families to take photos.  In the event of rain,  parents will be invited into the gym to  

watch the parade.    

 Grades 6-8 will have an Autumn Dance in the afternoon in the gym. For students not 

participating in the dance there will be an activity room set up for them to 

participate in some activities.   

 Treats are allowed, if bringing in treats please ensure that they are peanut free, as 

we have several students with allergies.  If sending in homemade treats, please 

ensure a list of ingredients is attached as students may have other allergies or food 

sensitivities , we want to ensure we are being inclusive to all with the treats coming 

into the school .  

  

Sincerely,  

Queensdale Elementary  

Staff  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


